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!!ATTENTION!! 

IF YOU EVER HEAR A LOUD BUZZER NOISE COMING 

FROM THE SEWER PLANT AREA, PLEASE CONTACT A 

CITY EMPLOYEE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE! THIS BUZZER 

LETS THE EMPLOYEES KNOW THEY NEED TO CHECK 

THE CITY LIFT STATION!! 

 

SCOTT WIEDEN: 402-223-9750 

CITY SHOP: 785-337-2591 

CITY OFFICE: 785-337-2261 

Lincoln Shield Arc Welder for Sale 

SAE-400-DC Welder 

Model NO: SAE 400 

F245 

Code NO: 6347 

Serial NO: 558432 

Output 400 Ampress 

40 volts 

60% Duty Cycle 

1800 RP—NO Load 

Engine: Lincoln Model F245 

Code NO: 4232 

Engine NO: 6864 

6 Cycle Flathead  

The City of Hanover is accepting bids until March 9, 

2022. All bids must be turned into the city office no later 

than 4:00pm. Bids will be open at the city council meeting 

March 9, 2022. The City of Hanover has the right to reject 

any or all bids. For more information, or to view the    

welder, please contact the city office at 785-337-2261.  
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Hanover City Council  
• Upcoming Council Meeting 
 February 9, 2022 at 6:00pm 
 March 9, 2022 at 6:00pm 
 April 13, 2022 at 6:00pm 

Building Rentals in the City of Hanover 
 Community Building: Contact  the City Office, 785.337.2261 
 Old City Hall Basement: Contact the City Office, 785.337.2261 
 Firehouse Meeting Room: Contact the City Office, 785.337.2261 
 Kloppenberg Center: Contact Marilyn Morgan, 785.337.2741 
 Hanover Legion: Contact George Stohs, 785.337.2775 OR Dustin Minge, 785.629.0021 
 

• City Office will be closed the following days 
 January 27, 2022—Closing at Noon 
 January 28, 2022 
 February 8, 2022—Closed in AM 
 February 21, 2022—Closed in Observation of Presidents Day 
 
 

**If there is a day that the city office will be closed and is not listed above, there will be a notice on the 
door of the office, Facebook, and sent out via City text!** 

                     City Project Updates  
 
 

• Water Project 
 100% of Meters are installed!! 
 If you enter your meter pit, PLEASE be sure to put the freeze pad back properly!! This is EXTREMELY important as it 

prevents the meter from freezing! If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the city office at 
785.337.2261 or the city shop at 785.337.2591! 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, PLEASE contact the city office!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
A welcome to Medicare Visit is a one time clinic visit that takes place within the first 12 months of a person being enrolled in  

Medicare.  It’s a visit where you sit down and have a one on one conversation with your provider and catch up on all the things that 
need caught up on.  For people turning 65 and now having new healthcare coverage, it’s a great time to review your health history,  

re-group and get a health plan in place!  Adult vaccines?  Let’s figure it out!  Family history of diabetes?  Let’s make a plan to 
screen.  Colon/breast/prostate/lung cancer screenings? Let’s schedule it! Curious about advanced directives?  We have info on that! 

  
For our patients who are turning 65 soon, or have turned 65 in the last 12 months, this is a great opportunity to come in and touch 

base with us and make sure you’re caught up on all of your healthcare concerns.  This visit is not the same thing as an annual  
physical exam—there are no tests done or blood draws at these visits.  You will leave the visit with an individualized, written plan on 

when and how often tests and screenings are recommended.   
  

This visit is completely covered by Medicare, with no co-pay or deductible to be met. 
  

If you’re an established patient of ours, and turning 65 soon, be on the lookout for a reminder card in the mail.  If you’re not an  
established patient, Dr. Linda Warren, Aubrie Schaefer, NP and our new nurse practitioner Jayda Edgar are happily accepting new 

patients and would love to help out!  Contact the clinic at 785-337-2214. 

   NEWS FROM THE  

   HANOVER HOSPITAL 

Welcome to Medicare Visits Offered at 
Hanover Hospital 

By Aubrie Schaefer, APRN-C 

Keep Up with The Hanover Hospital! Follow them on Facebook! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HanoverHospitalISB 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HanoverHospitalKS 



The clinic recently was recently published in the 

Alliant Health Newsletter, focusing on the       

Patient and Family Engagement Committee.  

This committee has focused on growing more in   

community outreach and ensuring resources are   

being discussed and offered when at the clinic 

or in the hospital.  Please check out our           

resource board, or call the hospital if you have 

any questions! 

Stay up to date on what is going on 
at our long term care! Follow us on 

Facebook!!  We also have a    
newsletter that is put out once a 

month via email! If you would like to 
be on the emailing list, please     

contact Cassie, at 
cpralle@hanoverhospitalks.com!  

   NEWS FROM THE  

   HANOVER HOSPITAL 

mailto:cpralle@hanoverhospitalks.com


Happenings in School 

• USD 223 School Website 

 https://www.usd223.org/ 

• St. John’s School Facebook Page 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/910288115980747 

• Please be aware of NO parking signs when attending games at the 

school during the basketball season! 

• After a big snow, PLEASE do not park between the schools on 

Church St. the next day so the city crew is able to clean the street 

properly! Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: 

• Students, Teachers, and Citizens will be using the Cross Walks more 

often now that school is in session! Please remember that pedestrians 

have the right of way!!  

https://www.usd223.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/910288115980747


Game Scores 

Junior High Basketball 

       

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hanover High School Basketball 

 

 

 

 

BOYS 

VARSITY: 10-0 

JR. VARSITY: 8-1 

 

 

GIRLS 

VARSITY: 8-1 

JR. VARSITY: 8-0 

 

 

BOYS 

A TEAM: 11-0 

B TEAM: 10-1 

C TEAM: 8-0 

 

GIRLS 

A TEAM: 9-2. 

B TEAM: 10-1 

C TEAM: 1-0 

 





 

 

Yorgensen-Meloan-
Londeen  

Funeral Home 
  

Shane D. 
Lohse 

  
shane@ymlfuneralhome.com  

 

P) 785-539-7481 
 

F) 785-539-9401 
 
 

1616 Poyntz  
Avenue 

Manhattan,  
Kansas 66502 

ymlfuneralhome.com 

 

Auxiliary News 

Fund Raising Project 

Another suggestion for a fundraiser project was presented at the 

last auxiliary meeting. If anyone would like to donate  

aluminum cans and tabs please contact a member or Liz Meerian 

will be glad to make arrangements to make sure your contribution 

gets credited to the organization.  

Thank you!! 

 

mailto:shane@ymlfuneralhome.com
https://www.ymlfuneralhome.com/

